STOUGHTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS
STOUGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS

School Notice
Attention Parents of Preschool Children Ages 2.9 to 4

In compliance with Chapter 766, Stoughton Public Schools will be conducting
a screening of preschool aged children to identify those children with possible
Special Education needs.

The screening will take place at the E.A. Jones School located at 137 Walnut
Street on Wednesday, April 27, 2017.

The screening will include the following: Speech and Language, Education,
Motor, and completion of a parent questionnaire.

If you would like additional information or to schedule an appointment, please
contact Rita, the Early Childhood Secretary, at the Jones Preschool Office at
781-344-7003 ext. 7319.

Thank you, The Preschool Staff



